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From: DakotaWest repo [mailto:dakotawestrepo@rushmore.com]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2005 11:30 AM

To: councilgroup@rcgov.org

Cc: Dakotawestrepo@Rushmore.com

Subject: MBJ Company, Inc dba Tow Pros

Dear City Council Members:

My name is Marty Jacob. My parents Bruce and Beverly Jacob and myself are the owners of the
property that is located at 826 E. Monroe St. and is occupied by our towing service "Tow Pros" .
This property is the subject of a proposed rezone that is coming before the council on April 1,
2005. It is expected that this item will be continued until your May 2, 2005 meeting.

| would like to extend to each of you an invitation to visit our property at any time that is
convenient so that | may take the opportunity to walk each of you around our property

and answer any questions that you may have regarding our operation.

This property is very hard to understand without having the visual knowledge of the layout.

Please find it in your time to call me at any time. | may be reached at 348-3731 (office) 431-6570
(Cell) or 342-3410 (home).

Thank you for your time regarding this vital situation.

Sincerely yours,

Marty Jacob
Tow Pros



